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          4th January 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Young Voice Concert Postponement 

Unfortunately, due to the rising numbers of the Omicron variant, Young Voices have made 

the decision to postpone all of their concerts to Spring/Summer 2022. 

Young Voices issued the following statement: As always, our priority here at Young Voices is 

the health, both physical and mental, of our children, teachers and the families who attend 

our concerts. We tried so hard to give this concert every opportunity to go ahead but we had 

to make this decision in the end and as a result we would also like to apologise for not being 

able to make the call any sooner. All ticket orders will be transferable and remain valid for 

the new dates. 

Once we have further information regarding the rescheduled dates, we will let you know. 

Due to the postponement of the concert we will also be postponing Monday’s afterschool 

club. Once we have confirmation of the new concert dates, we will restart the club again.  

There will be no club on Monday 10th January, or thereafter.  

Kind regards 

Miss Haynes 
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